
In love with Christ: Be the best I can. Be kind to one another. Amen 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           St Cuthbert’s Catholic Primary School 

News & Updates 
21.4.23 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

Let us celebrate… 

 Our House Point Team Celebration for being awarded the most House Points for the Spring 
Term – they had the option of a movie or sporting afternoon – they had a wonderful time! 

 Many of our staff have been attending moderation meetings with teachers from across the 
city this week. So impressed have others been with the quality of the teaching and learning 
evidenced within our children’s books that they have requested if they could photograph 
them in order to use as exemplars within their own settings.  

 Our invitation from ReadWriteInc who have requested that we continue for a second year 
as a RWI Filming School. Of course – we accepted! 

 Our PTA Own Clothes Day was a huge success. Thank you for your generous donations, 
which is our first step in preparing for our Summer Fair.    

 Our family members who are continuing to support our Read to Me sessions in Foundation 
Stage. Our children thoroughly enjoy you visiting them and sharing in their learning. 

Attendance 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%. We monitor 
attendance daily and are working together as a whole 
school community to ensure that we are aiming for our 
children to attend school 100% of the time. 
Attendance matters because our children matter 
to us. 

Class Weekly 
Attendance 

Year to date 

Reception 94% 93.7% 

Year 1 92.3% 92.9% 

Year 2 94.2% 96.3% 

Year 3 100% 96.5% 

Year 4 97.6% 95.5% 

Year 5 93.1% 93.9% 

Year 6 97.8% 94.4% 

Total  95.5% 94.8% 

  

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

I am proud to share with you our Stars of the Week. 
These children have been specially chosen for impressing 
their class teachers, inspiring their friends and by living 
out our School Motto. 

Class Star of the Week 
2YO Frankie D 

Foundation 1 Sean 

Foundation 2 David 

Year 1 Manas 

Year 2 Chelsea 

Year 3 AJ 

Year 4 Daisy-Mae 

Year 5 Dylan 

Year 6 Ruben 

 

 

Gospel Value of the Week 
BELIEF – Those Who Have Not Seen 
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PTA - Summer Term Events 

 

All within our school community appreciate 
your support and generosity. 

It has been a wonderful first week of the summer term. Children have returned to school settled, 
focused and ready to learn. They have been an absolute delight. We have so much to look forward 
to this term, with PTA events and trips organised which we are all so excited about.  

Enjoy your weekend and Happy St George’s Day for Sunday 

Mrs Bellis-Knox 

 

  Twitter 
Follow us on Twitter to see photographs, celebrations and key announcements - @StCuthbertsPri 

Website 
Access our school website in order to access key information and updates about our school – StCuthberts.School 

Summer Term Trips 

We are delighted to share with you that with 
considerable financial support from the PTA, 
we have secured summer term trips for our 
school-aged children: 

Foundation 2 
Calderstones Story Barn  
Wednesday 5th July  

Year 1 & Year 2 
Windmill Farm 
Monday 10th July 

Year 3 & Year 4 
BeWILDerwood 
Thursday 13th July 

Year 5 & Year 6 
Delamere – Go Ape 
Monday 3rd July 

Letters have been posted on Dojo Class Story 
sharing information about our summer term 
trips. Please read the information carefully 
and if you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

A special treat is also being planned for our 
2YO and Foundation 1 children. As soon as 
we have confirmation, we’ll share the details 
with you. 

 

 

 

Polite Reminder 
Information has already been shared with you via 
Dojo and previous newsletters but just to remind 
you that school will be closed to our children on:  

Strike Days 
Thursday 27th April 
Tuesday 2nd May 

Training Day 
Thursday 4th May  


